
 

Property Maintenance & Streets Committee Meeting 

March 11, 2025  

4:00 p.m. 

 

 

Present: Council Members Doug Beri, Matt McVicker, and Eugene Kupchella, Mayor Anthony Keiper, 

Borough Manager Amanda Layton, Street Commissioner Sam McAdams 

 

The committee reviewed the estimates provided by PennDOT for the proposed paving of Langhorne 

Avenue, State Street from Dell Street to Leon Street, the curve on Southmont Blvd., Harding Street, Corn 

Alley, and Logan Street. Mrs. Layton reported that Mike Bowser from PennDOT suggested the borough 

bid its own portion of Langhorne Avenue instead of sharing the cost with the City of Johnstown since their 

section is worse and will require a different paving plan, which may end up costing the borough more. 

 

The committee reviewed the recent updated draft to the proposed sidewalk ordinance and suggested 

residents be given an initial two-year time frame to complete necessary work with a reminder to be sent 

after one year instead of requiring work to be completed within sixty days.  

 

Submitted By: 

Amanda Layton, Borough Manager 

 

 


